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                TIMELY WARNING  
               PC 246 Shooting at Inhabited Dwelling       

 
            CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, SAN BERNARDINO 

    POLICE DEPARTMENT 

            “If you see something, say something” 
 
 

 

DATE: January 10, 2018, 5:20pm  

INCIDENT: Shooting at Inhabited Dwelling 

LOCATION: 5500 University Parkway, San Bernardino CA 92407 (Visual Arts Building)    

SUSPECTS: Unknown   

VICTIM: California State University, San Bernardino  

Case Number:  CSUSB PD #18-0022 & SBPD #18-3941  
 

The investigation of last night’s incident is being led by the San Bernardino Police Department and is ongoing.  At 
5:20 pm, reports of shots fired were called into the CSUSB Police Department.  Witnesses identified the shots as 
coming from the vicinity of the Visual Arts Building and Parking Structure West.  It was confirmed a bullet did enter 
a classroom window of the Visual Arts Building.  The occupants of the classroom were uninjured and immediately 
moved out of the classroom to a secure area.    
 
A shelter-in-place order was sent to the campus community as law enforcement officers searched for a suspect.  
Additional officers and resources from several allied law enforcement agencies responded and assisted.  After an 
extensive search of the area, which was confirmed to be safe, officers cleared the buildings and evacuated 
occupants.  A notification was sent to the CSUSB community that the shelter-in-place order was lifted and it was 
safe to leave the campus.   
 
The San Bernardino Police Department is the lead agency in this criminal investigation.  If you have any information 
that may assist investigators, you are urged to contact the San Bernardino Police Department or CSUSB Police 
Department. 
           

If you have any information regarding this crime, please contact: 
San Bernardino Police Department, Detective B. Lewis at (909) 384-5762 or the CSUSB Police at (909) 537-5165 or 
email: UniversityPolice-noreply@csusb.edu 

 
CSUSB Police believes your safety is of utmost importance. The campus 
community is encouraged to report any suspicious activity to Police.  Consider attending CSUSB Police 
Department’s ongoing safety training seminar, entitled “How to Survive an Act of Violence.”   The next 
seminar will be held on Friday, January 19, 1:30-5:30 p.m. at the Visual Arts Building, Room 101.  For 
more information on the training and future dates, please contact Sal Kennedy-Ross at (909) 537-3552. 
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